
Dear NDHSAA Executive Board: 
 
On Friday, April 3rd, the EDC Track & Field coaches held a Zoom meeting to discuss possible 
ways to be proactive if the 2020 Track & Field season is restarted. We realize this will only 
occur if high school students return to school for classes in May.  
 
The overall sentiment is that the coaches are willing to do whatever is necessary to salvage an 
abbreviated season and state meet, which includes flexibility with scheduling and administering 
meets.   
 
The track and field coaches of the EDC appreciate all you are doing to provide a 2020 spring 
season.  We know this season is dependent on many factors out of your control and on decisions 
made by the State of North Dakota.   
 
The NDHSAA is facing unprecedented challenges. Please know, if circumstances allow, the 
coaches are willing to help the Association in any and all aspects in order to give the students of 
North Dakota an opportunity to compete this spring. 

We understand the NDHSAA is doing what is best for all people of North Dakota, and are in 
support of the NDHSAA knowing that the amount of work and responsibilities NDHSAA is 
facing is monumental.  With that, coaches are communicating with each other to brainstorm 
possibilities and will gladly share them when the need comes. 
 
 
Thank you for all you do for the children of North Dakota.   
 
Thank you 
EDC Track & Field Coaches 
 

 

 


